
Exchange Report Sumer 2016 

 

 I had the opportunity to do an exchange in The Chinese University of Hong Kong 
(CUHK) over the summer 2016. I major in international studies and I did two summer sessions 
each being three and four weeks respectively between June 3rd and August 3rd.  

 Due to the price of flight ticket, I arrived in Hong Kong a day before the orientation day. 
I stayed overnight at my friends’ place. When I contacted them, their tip for entering the airport 
immensely helped me with all airport and ferry experience. We are supposed to send student 



various other merchandises. Even if they do not receive credit card, they may receive the octopus 
card. Octopus card can be bought in all convenience store and MTR stations (the metro station). 
Along with the octopus card, you should buy a paid-phone plan. Hong Kong internet data plan is 
extremely affordable in comparison to Canadian standards. Depending on the data type (4G or 
3G) and phone minutes, there will be different options. The airport is little bit more expensive so 
I suggest the convenient stores like seven eleven when you get to CUHK ‘University’ MTR 
station. 
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The Chinese University of Hong Kong – Pavilion of Harmony 

 

Special visit (by the exchange program) to the Administrative Council of Hong Kong 



 

Student Study Area in one of the Campus buildings in CUHK 

 

The Big Buddha in Lantau Island of Hong Kong  




